
                                                                     Westchester Corvette Club 

                                                                   June 7, 2022 meeting minutes 

Attendees:  Vin Camporeale, Rich Sarcone, Joe Sparono, Eric Canova, Donald Baisley, Geoffrey Bono, 
Jim Theiss, Nicholas Cavaluzzi, Rich Dolce, Rich Morganti, Ralph Raiano, Dennis Tedesco, Art 
Templeton, Bob Ricci, Peter LoPresti, Anthony Ferrara, Robert Del Balzo, Bob Weiss, Bob Giglio, Dennis 
P. Pennino, Neil Braverman. 

Rich Sarcone brought the meeting to order at 6:30PM.  at which time he introduced new members. 

 Rich Morganti, treasurer, gave an accounting of the May 15 Car Show: 
     Gross receipts (76 car entrants @ $20/=$1,520) 
     Expenses:  Bagels                 $81.42 
                         Water                 $35.00 
                         Ice                          $9.00 
                         Coffee                 $25.00 
                         Printing             $374.47 
                         Total Expenses $525.39 
 
                   $1,520 Income - $525 Expenses = $995.50 Net 
 
Our charity “Guiding Eyes for the Blind” received a donation from the club equaled to 
%50 of our net or $497.50 which left the club with $497.50 Net, Net. 
 

 Dennis Tedesco displayed several sample club shirts available for purchase with two 
colors to choose from, burgundy or blue.  The price is $40.00 including tax 

 Rich Sarcone announced, on Tuesday July 7th the latest ZO6 will be displayed at Curry 
Chevrolet all day. 

 Rich Dolce gave an update on the fall show which is tentatively proposed for October 2.  
It appears no other major shows are scheduled for that date.  Rich also asked for 
feedback on whether we should continue with the same charity or choose another.   

 Art Templeton suggested we wear club hats at future car shows so we can all be easily 
recognized.  His suggestion was taken into consideration. 

 Rich Sarcone asked if anyone had any old business to discuss.  Rich Dolce announced 
that we had only two spots left at Carlyle which won’t last long. 

 Rich Sarcone asked if there was any new business.  Since none was brought up he 
proposed adjournment.  Rich Dolce first and Eric Canova second. Meeting was 
adjourned at 7:23pm. 

 Our next meeting is scheduled for July 12 at 6:30pm. 
 

Submitted by 
Vincent Camporeale.  


